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Hannah Kenyon, left, a fourth-year architecture student, assists Jill Stoll, an adjunct
lecturer in the Tulane School of Architecture, with her work for an upcoming show at
Antenna Gallery in New Orleans. The work is titled “Women Standing Alone” and
features laser-cut collages made of vintage photographs.
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